
Minnesota FAASTeam presents:

Date has Changed Soaring Safety Meeting - Minnesota Soaring

Club



Join the Minnesota Soaring Club for our
Spring Safety Meeting. The annual event
helps glider pilots prepare for safe flying season
which is just a month away. While this is a
required event for club members, anyone
interested in gliders or glider flying is welcome to
attend. There is a short club meeting in
conjunction with the seminar. The meeting is
approximately 2 hours. No refreshments are
available. 
This year topics will include review and
discussion of the 2018 Safety Quiz, Stanton
Airport operations, Civil Air Patrol orientation
flights at Stanton, Field Operations
Officer(FOO) duties and a review of First Flight
With An Instructor procedures.
Directions: From Twin Cities: South on HWY 3, (S Robert
Trail) to Rosemount, building is on the right
From Rochester: North on Hwy 52 to County 42, West to Hwy
3, North 1 mile to armory
Meeting room is in the large hall to the left after entering
building

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Fri, Mar 9, 2018 - 19:00 CST

Rosemount  Community Center

& Armory

13865 S Robert Trail

Rosemount, MN 55068

Contact: ROY FORSSTROM
(612) 564-0128

roy4strom@gmail.com

Select #: GL1581722

Representative ROY FORSSTROM



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


